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NOTICE OF DETERMINATION 
 

Notice to all Registered Participants (Participants) under the National Gas Rules (NGR) 

 

This notice advises all Participants and other interested stakeholders on AEMO’s decision to amend the: 

 Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement 

The changes to Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement seek to: 

• Implement two new trading locations: 

o Culcairn trading location 

o Wilton trading location 

Consultation on changes to the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement concluded on 22 December 2020. 

AEMO received one submission in response to the IIR. The submission and AEMO’s response are outlined 

in Attachment A.  

The changes will be incorporated in version 14 of the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement. As required by 

the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement clause 3.3(d) (iv), AEMO informs Participants that version 14 of 

the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement will be effective from 28 January 2021.  

 

Notice Date: 07 January 2021 
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Attachment A: Summary of stakeholder comments on Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement Consultation 

IIR 019 

 

Organisation Summary of comment AEMO’s response 

AGL Support the proposed amendment 

and encourage timely implementation. 

Would like to see consideration of a 

trading location on the EGP as part of 

this consultation.  

Noted, AEMO has determined to proceed with 

implementation. 

 

A trading location on the EGP was not part of this 

consultation and therefore is not being considered as 

part of the determination. If members see value in 

extending the GSH model to the EGP, they are 

encouraged to raise the matter at the next Gas Supply 

Hub Reference Group for consideration.  


